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Subject:  
Please raise and/or place larger no trucking signs on Springdale Road (CTH SR) and Bluemound Rd (CTH JJ) 
going southbound. Please ask the County to place (as there are none) signs on Springdale Road. 

 
Details:  
12/4/2023. This item was brought forward by Ald. Chrisien as a referral to provide advance warning to truck drivers 
proceeding southbound on Springdale Road (CTH SR) north of Bluemound Road (CTH JJ) of no trucking over 3 
ton can proceed south on Springdale Road south of Bluemound Road. Engineering staff have reviewed this request 
and do not have an issue with the installation of the additional advance no trucking signs. 

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost for installing one (1) no trucking sign, one (1) over 3 tons sign, one (1) ahead plaque, and one (1) sign post 
would be around $170 and covered by the 2023 Building and Grounds Sign Budget (3310.54140). 
 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends the installation of the advance no trucking over 3 tons ahead warning 
signs for southbound Springdale Road (CTH SR) north of Bluemound Road (CTH JJ). 

 
 


